
 

Dawn Chorus Walk 
Saturday 3rd May 5am – Priory Marina, MK41 9DJ 

(Meet outside the barriers, near the recycling bins) 

 

We are very fortunate to have within our group 2 expert Bird Watchers, John Bowler and Roy 
Dunham, who have observed birds over many years, both in this country and across the world. 

The plan would be a 4-5mile walk initially around Priory Lake and then through the finger lakes. 
We will then continue our walk along the banks of the Great Ouse circuiting Meadow Lane lakes. 

During the first part of the walk we hope to hear / see up to nine different spices of warblers plus 
various tits, finches, cuckoo and hirundines, etc. 

The latter part of the walk could produce sights and sounds of various wildfowl, waders, egrets 
and raptors and always the possibility of an otter! 

After the walk, those who wish might like to go for breakfast at the Beefeater. If you would like to 
join in, give John or Roy a call by 30th April. 

Finally, for those of you who have binoculars or telescope, please remember to bring them.  

 

Roy D 0771 3464510 (roydunham10@gmail.com) 

John 07763003306 (John.bowler1812@ntlworld.com) 

 

 


